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In  

Dates for your Diary 

May 4th – Pyjama Day in school 

21st to 28th June – The Travelling 

Book fair will be in school.   

  

Friday 4th May is Pyjama 
Day! 

To celebrate the opening of our new 
library we are inviting children to come to 
school in their pyjamas.  In the afternoon 
we will be sharing bedtime stories and 
having milk and biscuits. 

We are inviting the family of the late Mrs 
Sue Rockall to join us in our celebration 
and to officially open the new library.   

We are asking parents, if you feel you can, 
to donate a new story book to our library. 
These will be given a special label in 
recognition of the family that have 
donated the book. 

 

“Books Wanted!” 

Thank you for all the 

donations so far! 

If you are sorting through old 

books please send any no 

longer required in to school.  

These will be used in the 

school library for other 

children to read and enjoy. 

  

The Travelling Book Fair 

The Travelling Book fair will be in school 

from 21st June to the 28th June.  This is an 

opportunity for you to buy books for your 

children and will be open after school.  

School is then able to purchase books 

based on the commission we make. 

 

Bananagrams!! 
 
Children in Years 5 and 6 are still enjoying 

the bananagrams challenge.  We are down 

to our quarter finalists.   

 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Questionnaires will be available on both 

of the parent consultation evenings 

asking for your views on reading at 

home and in school.  Please take the 

time to complete one of these as you 

wait for your appointment. 
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